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OPEN EVENING 

Wednesday 23rd March 2016 
3.00-6.30pm 

Parents and carers are invited to come along to our Open Evening 
This is an opportunity for you to: 
 See your child’s learning and talk to them about their work 

 Speak to the class teacher and other staff about how your child is doing 

 Find out how you can support your child to be able to do their very best at school 

 Look around the other classrooms and see what different age-groups are learning 

 Drop in to an e-safety workshop with Hilary in the Computer room 

How it will work: 
 Please collect your child/children at 3.00pm from the playground. 

 Decide what time you want to visit.  You may want to arrive at 3, or 3.30 or as late as 6.  It 

depends what suits you. 

 Please enter and exit through the early years gate.  KS1 and KS2 classes can be accessed via 

the pink staircase. Early years can access the classrooms directly from the ground floor. 

 Please leave buggies outside. 

 Please remember that you are responsible for your child/children when you are visiting the 

school and they should remain with you at all times.  

 

 

SPORT RELIEF Charity day 
Friday 18th March 

 

This Friday is Sport Relief day when we will be getting fit, having fun and raising lots of money for 

charity.  Here is just some of what will be happening: 

 Friday is Sporty Clothes Day – yes, own clothes with a sporty dimension and please bring £1 

 During the week children will be sampling new and slightly more unusual sports in their PE 

lessons– we are wondering what Wesley, our sports coach, has in store… 

 On Thursday Y5 and Y6 will be attempting the 1000m Swimming Sport Relief Challenge – good 

luck in the swimming pool! 

 On Friday Woolmore will run 100 miles – yes, really!  Year 6 mathematicians have worked out 

how far we each need to run and we are going to be out on the Woolmore running track.   

Parents - please feel free to run a few laps for charity.  

 The money we raise will help children in countries where there is no automatic free education.  

We watched a video in assembly about Champa from Dhaka, Bangladesh.  Have a look here 

to see how our money can help others https://www.sportrelief.com/about-meetchampa  

 

 

Please check the school website regularly  www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

You can now also follow us on Twitter – the link is on our website. 

 

Thank you for your support 

https://www.sportrelief.com/about-meetchampa
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